
Support for Red's Recovery After Back Surgery 

Dear American Legion Members and Supporters, 

We are rallying together to support one of our own, Danielle Brown, also known as "Red," 
and her family during a difficult period in their lives. Many of you know Red as the dedicat-
ed Director of the Plaistow, NH Riders, and as a loyal member of our community. However, 
you may not be aware of the challenges she and her husband are currently facing. 

Red recently underwent back surgery, which has left her unable to continue her job as a dog 
walker. Her business and her family has been severely impacted, and she needs our help. 

Let's come together to provide the assistance Red and her husband deserve. Your generous 

contributions will help cover essential living expenses, medical bills, and any other financial 

burdens they may be facing. 

Donate at Post 34, Leave 

With Bartender 

Donate on our Website, 

www.plaistowriders.com 

Donate on VENMO! 

Make note: Red’s Fund 

HOW YOU CAN HELP 

CAMPAIGN GOAL: $10,000 

See current Donations on our Website, www.PlaistowRiders.com 


